
                                   

 
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 
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Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 
 

Date: 16th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Scholastic Book Fair 
 

We are delighted to once again welcome the Scholastic Book Fair into school from Monday 23rd October to Friday 
27th October 2023. The Book Fair will be open before school 8.20am-8.35am and after school 3.15pm-3.30pm in the 
Junior Hall. It will also be open throughout Parents’ Evening. 
 
Please note that as Wodensfield is now a cashless school, we will not be able to accept cash payments for the books 
that are on sale. Instead, there will be a digital payment option that once completed means you can still take the 
purchased book home with you on the day. 
 
In order to make a purchase, you will simply use your phone to scan the QR code that will be displayed on posters 
at the Book Fair. This will take you to the Book Fair website where you can enter your details and payment amount. 
The books will then be yours to take home. We will also be trialling a card reader that will allow you to buy the 
books like you would in the shops via contactless or pin. 
 
Books that you purchase will earn our school a commission that we can then spend on new reading books for our 
children. Recently, we were able to spend several hundred pounds restocking our individual reading shelves thanks 
to money raised through recent fairs.  
 
During the Parents' Evening Book Fair there will also be a book sale running alongside, where some of our old library 
books will be available to purchase. These books will be priced at 10p each and a "Honesty Box" will be in operation 
where you can place the money. Please note that change will not be given on the evening. All money raised will go 
towards funding our F1 Challenge teams. 
 
Thank you for your support as always. 
 
Regards,  
Mr A. Sharpe 
Assistant Headteacher 


